
   

 

   

 

UN announces multi-stakeholder working groups for Digital 
Public Infrastructure Safeguards 

 
New York, 4 March 2024 – The United Nations announced six working groups composed of 43 
members with diverse expertise, who will be working to develop a safeguards framework on 
digital public infrastructure (DPI). This framework aims to meet the growing demand in 
countries to build safe and inclusive DPI that maximizes benefits, while mitigating inherent 
risks.  
  
Unless safety and inclusion are considered in its design, DPI’s full potential cannot be realized. 
Stewarded by the Office of the UN Secretary-General’s Envoy on Technology (OSET) and the 
United Nations Development Programme (UNDP), the goal of the DPI Safeguards initiative is to 
empower countries to accelerate progress on the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). The 
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